
 

 

Our Ref:  DMC/kmd/Y11/sc-revision 
 
07 April 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Science Revision 
 
I hope this message finds you well.  As we approach the final stretch before the GCSE Science 
exams, the Science Department is pleased to offer a Revision Morning for Year 11 students 
at the very start of the Easter holidays on Monday, 14 April 2025, 9:00am - 12:30pm. 
 
The morning will be split into three focused sessions, covering key Biology, Chemistry and 
Physics topics that students often find particularly challenging. 
 
This is a valuable opportunity for your young scientists to boost their confidence and deepen 
their understanding in preparation for the summer exams.  The sessions will be delivered by 
Mr Cox, Mr Johnson and Mr Pollock. 
 
Please note there are limited places.  If you would like your child to attend, please email me 
directly to reserve a space at the email address below. 
 
Students should arrive between 08:45-08:55am and can be picked up from school at 12.30pm. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Daniel Cox 
Director of Learning for Science 
 
Email:  daniel.cox@oldburywells.com  
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